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the nexus of water use as an enabler for the
sustainability of environmental, social and economic
systems.  Environmental analyses may include, but are
not limited to, water end use efficiency, water pollution
control, water-energy-carbon nexus, water for energy
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environmental indicators, etc.  Studies on the social-
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analyses, water end use studies, waterways access for
social livability, waterways importance for urban
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change-related water crises, etc.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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